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(Please ensure that the letter reference is quoted on return correspondence).

18 September 2015

Ms Frances Moreton
Director

War Memorials Trust

42a Buckingham Palace Road
LONDON

SW1W ORE]

Dear Ms Moreton

I had the great pleasure of attending the rededication service for the war memorial at Holy Trinity
Church Trowbridge on Sunday 13 September.

The monument has been lovingly restored by the same local firm of stone masons that built it in
the 1920s and I must say how splendid it now looks having fallen into such a parlours state that
few knew it was there. Cleansed and restored, the memorial is now very obvious and, as it is in a
busy part of the county town, will be seen by a lot of people every day.

I am conscious that the works would not have been possible without the War Memorials Trust
and my purpose in writing is to thank you wholeheartedly for your generosity.

Yours sincerely

Cc:  Cllr Graham Payne
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